
JUDGES LICENSING REPORT – May 2023 
This report is submitted by the Chair of Judges Licensing and is current as of 5/25/2023. 
 

Notes from Judges Licensing: 

We as ASFA judges are looked up to by the exhibitors to provide opinion on the performance of the dogs during 
our assignments. We are also looked at regarding how we handle situations which may not be favorable to us. 
In that regard, we should set examples of sportsmanship when another judge does not score a course to our 
liking.  

ASFA requests that all exhibitors show respect to the judge on the field when asking their opinions. Judges are 
usually located in a space different than the exhibitors and should be looking at all the dogs in the course and 
not just their own. This is why judges do not judge dogs they own.  

We should not make a scene at any trial whether we are judging or not. Respect the judge(s) on the field and 
their opinions of each course and do not argue in front of other exhibitors. 

 

Gregory Breitbach 
Chair Judges Licensing 

JudgesLic@asfa.org 

PUBLICATIONS:   
An * indicates the second publication.  
   
The following individual(s) have applied for a Provisional License. 
   
The following individual(s) have applied for a Regular License of the breeds indicated.   
   
 
The following are additions/updates/corrections to the current judges list.   
   
  *Kevin Carlson new address: 7442 4 Mile Rd, Franksville, WI 53216 
  *Steve Curry new email and phone: Steveecurry@zohomail.com, 270-378-0557 
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